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EBR Schools to Host Press Conference for ‘Battle on the Bluff’ Jamboree
 BATON ROUGE, La. — EBR Schools will host a press conference at 11 a.m. Monday, Aug. 25, at the A.W. Mumford Stadium Fieldhouse to preview the upcoming “Battle on the Bluff” High School Football Jamboree. 
The press conference will feature remarks from Mayor Sid Edwards, Superintendent LaMont Cole and those who made the jamboree possible. Attendees will also hear from head coaches and student-athletes from across the district as they share their excitement for the season and provide a sneak peek into the action-packed jamboree. 
The Battle on the Bluff will bring together 12 high school football teams for two nights of competition at A.W. Mumford Stadium on Thursday, Aug. 28, and Friday, Aug. 29. This event highlights the strength, talent and school spirit of EBR student-athletes while showcasing one of the largest high school football events in the region. 
Please join us in celebrating the kickoff to an exciting football season. 
Press Conference Details: 
· Date: Monday, Aug. 25, 2025 
· Time: 11 a.m. 
· Location: A.W. Mumford Stadium Fieldhouse 
Event Details: Battle on the Bluff Jamboree 
· Dates: Thursday, Aug. 28 & Friday, Aug. 29, 2025 
· Location: Southern University A.W. Mumford Stadium 
· Schedule: Visit our website, ebrschools.org to see the schedule or click here. 

 To purchase tickets, please visit https://eazyticks.com/events/battle-on-the-bluff. 
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